
LAKEFIELD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

 

June 2020 

 

Dear Parents of Current Grade 2 Students, 

 

I will be one of the grade three English teachers at Lakefield  

Elementary School for the 2020/2021 school year, and 

I am looking forward to teaching your child!  There will be no need for you to run 

from store to store looking for the best bargain on school supplies. We will save 

you the time and trouble by doing this for you. Oftentimes teachers get a better 

deal when we buy in bulk. 

  As a bonus, the price for supplies has decreased for this school year only, 

to $35.00 per student. This is due to the anticipated retirement next June of my 

teaching partner Mrs. Mouland. She is determined to use up all her school supplies 

before she leaves. Parents are also asked to pay a $20 school activity fee (for 

performances, skating, etc.) for a total of $55. This will be payable at the 

beginning of the school year, through our cashless school payment system. 

 You will need to provide your child with a pair of indoor sneakers which can 

be kept here at school.  You will need to purchase a backpack, water bottle and 

lunch box for your child as well. 

 

Have a wonderful summer!  We will see you in            

September! 

 

                                                  Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. P. Millett 

 

 


